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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE:
Greetings and a Happy New Year to you.

We are all pleased to see the end of 2020. Unfortunately we are still in the
same state starting our new year. We will keep hoping that by spring things
will improve. As the song goes “The sun will come out tomorrow, bet your
bottom dollar o

| 'am excited about our first ever membership prize draw. The loon print is
an attractive piece and will make a handsome addition to the lucky winner’s
home. | hope we can all get behind the draw in order that we can make a
healthy donation to the Canada Post Community Foundation.

The executive has set its sight on holding our banquet in September. Of
course it is too early to set a date yet, but | sincerely hope that we will be
able to meet at that time. Perhaps we will have some good news to report
in our April newsletter.

In the meantime, | wish you good health.

Regards,

Gany Fidhier

COUNCIL CONTACTS

Yukon: Vacant

Prince George: Connie Printz
250-964-7479

Kamloops: Vacant

Vernon: Fred Stoll
250-545-4273

Kelowna: Fred Jarvis
250-878-5522

South Okanagan: Mike
Bonnie 250-422-1061

Kootenays: Vacant
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COUNCIL NEWS:

VERNON COUNCIL:
We donated a large amount of jackets, gloves, toques, scarves and socks to Teen Junction. As well we made a
small donation of $40 and some toys to Santa’s Anonymous.

KELOWNA COUNCIL:

Not much to report from Kelowna. Other than a luncheon we had in October which 11 people attended, of
course being socially distanced, etc. to accommodate the Covid rules, we had a good time and enjoyed seeing
those who were able to attend.

Our Christmas banquet was all set up to go, but due to Government rules and restrictions put in place by the
end" of November, we had to cancel that. Maybe next year.

| heard about a couple to retired Posties who passed away in December, one being Sharon Buck in early
December and Peggy McMillan in the later part of December. Sorry to hear about their passing. They were not
members of the current club, but were retirees that I'm sure some will remember them fondly during their
years of work at Canada Post.

No definite plans at present for gatherings, but once restrictions have eased somewhat, we'll try for another
luncheon at the Old Spaghetti Factory. Will keep the local posted as to any gathering we plan. Stay Safe,
Stay Healthy and enjoy 2021 however you can.

Fred Jarvis
Pres. Kelowna Heritage Club.

SOUTH OKANAGAN COUNCIL:

| have only limited contact with any South Okanagan HC members since our decision to put aside
any meetings, lunches etc back in March 2020. I've met two or three members or spouses in my
limited local travels. Discussion was brief and hope for vaccines were discussed, or should | say
wished for !!' All our best Linda and Mike Bonnie
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CHAPTER NEWS:

The winners of our $25 Christmas draw cheques were: Robert Bodmar, Kelowna; Anita Eyles, Vernon; Rosalia
Hovey, Salmon Arm; Norah Meyer, Brian Shannik, Kamloops; Darryl Ward, West Kelowna.
Congratulations to all!

If you have not already done so, please return your Volunteer Sheets to Gary Fisher in order that we can do
our year end reports. As we have mentioned before, this is very valuable information for Canada Post
Corporation. Since they sponsor the Heritage Club, they like to know all the valuable work that our members
are doing in the community.

Also, if you wrote Santa Letters in 2020 we want to hear from you. Please let us know the number of letters
you did.

We received another box of aluminum and pull tabs, this time from Connie Rye in Fraser Lake. The pile is
getting bigger and we will soon be able to hand it over to the Royal Purple for their fundraising.

It is now time for us to collect our 2021 Membership Dues from our members. Please fill in the form included
in this newsletter and send it to Gary Fisher by mail or by scanning it and sending by email. You may pay your
dues by cheque in the mail or by e-transfer to cpheritageclub29@shaw.ca

This year we have something exciting to offer our members. We will be holding a draw for the beautiful
framed print of a Loon as seen below. The winner will be drawn from all members who pay their dues for
2021. Tickets are $5.00 each. You may send the money in with your dues and form or send it by e-transfer.
The draw will be made on April 15. The money raised from the ticket sales will go to the Canada Post
Community Foundation.

Draw Ticket $5.00

Ph

E-mail
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We have all missed our luncheons, dinners, get-togethers and even our banquet over the past year. We will

wish for better days to come where we can all be together again. We will leave you with photos from our
past events. Sadly we have lost some of the members in the photos and we will remember them with
fondness.





